
April 18, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John Constance  

Congressional Affairs 

National Archives and Records Administration 

7th and Pennsylvania Ave., NW 

Washington, D.C.  20408 

 

Dear John: 

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for speaking with me today about the appropriations 

process.  I know you are very busy and are focusing on your own budget, making your return call 

and the time on the telephone all the more appreciated.  Your insights are always helpful to us as we 

plot our course. 

 

Again, thank you for your assistance.  Best of luck on your meeting with the Appropriations 

Subcommittee staff on Tuesday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


